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Good evening. 
 
My name is Ms. Robyn Szeliga and I reside in Newport, RI. 
I oppose the following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890,  and H5891.  
 
Passing these bills negatively affect all residents of RI. They will affect businesses (tax revenue/employment), impact 
sports as well as education. We also have a constitution that protects our rights. These bills will also not reduce crime, 
but leave victims helpless. Criminals do not care about laws. That is why they are criminals. It is proven in statistics gun 
laws do not work time and time again. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Robyn Szeliga  


